
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the new school year. We are so excited about having your child in class and consider it a 

privilege to be their teacher. 

 

In order to make the most of our time together, it is important that we establish a concrete 

understanding of expectations and classroom procedures from the very start. Our goal is to make 

these expectations clear and to consistently reinforce the classroom rules throughout the school year. 

We would like our classroom to be a learning environment that will help your child to be as 

productive as possible. 

 

We will spend some time in the classroom discussing ways to respond Biblically and appropriately in a 

variety of scenarios. This will help them learn how to respond Biblically to common classroom 

situations. 

 

We will also reward positive character daily. Your child will have the opportunity to earn individual 

coupons called character cash. They will receive this for completed homework, poem, book report, 

verse and positive behavior. We want to encourage and reward Biblical character qualities. We will 

then have a class store once a quarter where the students can then spend their character cash in our 

class store. 

 

If we ever observe that a student is not showing good character, then we can also take away 

character cash. They may also be asked to fill out an inspect, reflect and correct form. The purpose 

of this form is to allow them to process their behavior and think through correcting it for the future. 

 

As always, please feel for to contact us with any questions that you may have regarding our 

classroom management plan. We look forward to partnering with you and pray that is will be a 

successful 4th grade year for your child. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Pickard & Mrs. Morrell 
 


